
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
DATE: September 26, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Christina Holloway-Williams, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum #1 to Request for Proposals, #39118, Florida Water Star Accredited 
 Professional Training. 
 
 
Please note that the Bid Due Date has been extended to 2:00 pm, October 24, 2023. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the PROPOSAL FORM provided in the request for 
proposal package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at chollowa@sjrwmd.com. 
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